
The Australian Government  
is introducing the  

New Vehicle Efficiency Standard

Starting in 2025, people in Australia will have 
more choices of new fuel efficient cars with  

low or no emissions and are better for  
the environment.

This means:
•	 If you are in the market for a new car, you’ll get 

more choice in the types of cars you can buy that 
are fuel efficient - whether they are diesel, hybrid, 
electric or petrol.

•	 If you buy a new passenger or light commercial 
vehicle, you will benefit from the changes.

•	 Your new car purchase will be better for the 
environment and help Australia reach net  
zero goals.

•	 People who buy a new fuel efficient car can 
expect to save money at the petrol pump every 
day. With the Standard, Australia will benefit from 
around $95 billion in fuel savings by 2050.

•	 The quality of the air we breathe will improve  
and Australians will benefit from around  
$5 billion in health cost savings by 2050.

To learn more about the  
New Vehicle Efficiency Standard,  
visit cleanercars.gov.au


